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March 10, 2008
Mike Cochran
7255 East Mercer Way
Mercer Island, WA 98040

RE: Permit 0802-120 for 3037 SE 67th Avenue SE - Cho - Request for Information
Mr. Cochran;

The City of Mercer Island Development Services Group has performed a review for compliance with the zoning code, Title 19 of the Mercer Island City Code (MICC) for the above referenced building permit application. The following information is needed before we continue processing of the application:

1. The submitted site plan does not include the proposed deck located on the west side of the house.  Please provide a revised site plan that shows the deck.  Please also indicate if the deck is pervious or impervious, providing a detail for verification. (Decks are considered pervious per MICC 19.02.020(D)(2)(a) when constructed with gaps measuring one eight inch or greater between the boards.) 
The Planning Division’s processing of the subject application is on hold until these issues are resolved.  Additional requests for information may be sent from this or other City divisions.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at 206-275-7717 or via e-mail at travis.saunders@mercergov.org if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Travis Saunders, Planner
City of Mercer Island Development Services Group
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